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May 19, 2023 
 
MEMO TO : Park Board Commissioners 
   
FROM : Steve Jackson - General Manager (Acting), Parks and Recreation 
   
SUBJECT : West End Waterfront Plan Update – Board Briefing Memo 
   

 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
The enclosed Memorandum to Council, issued on May 8, 2023, provides City Council with an 
update on the status of the West End Waterfront Plan (WEWP), which is a joint initiative between 
the Park Board and City of Vancouver. The Park Board Commissioners were updated on this 
same topic through a presentation by Park Board staff at the April 4, 2023 Board Orientation 
session.  
 
Regards,  
 
 

 
 
Steve Jackson (He/Him) 
General Manager (Acting) - Parks and Recreation 
 

/jm/vt 

 
Copy to: PB Senior Leadership Team 
 PB Communications 
 Doug Shearer, Manager, Planning Policy & Environment 
 Jordan McAuley, Planner II, Planning Policy & Environment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


